
For more information contact
Barbara.Nadeau@qu.edu

REGISTER NOW

COMPLEX CREATIVITY: 

Quinnipiac University's 
Post-Professional Occupational Therapy
Doctoral Program invites you to our annual 

DATE: WEDNESDAY JULY 12
TIME:  5:00 - 6:30 PM
LOCATION: QUINNIPIAC NORTH
HAVEN CAMPUS OR VIA ZOOM

Join us for an inspiring and thought-
provoking discussion about
Occupational Therapy leadership

SPEAKER:

KIMBERLY HARTMANN,
PHD, OTR/L, FAOTA, FNAP

Contextual and Environmental
Variables in Occupational Therapy
and Healthcare Leadership

Evening with a Scholar

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NJ9V8KM
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NJ9V8KM


Kimberly Hartmann, PhD, OTR/L, FAOTA, FNAP is a professor of
occupational therapy at Quinnipiac University and the Director of the Center
for Interprofessional Healthcare Education.  

Her doctoral degree is from the University of Connecticut with dual
concentrations in disability advocacy in higher education and assistive
technology.  She has worked at Monson Developmental Center, Newington
Childrens’ Hospital, multiple consultancy positions in birth to 21 education,
and Quinnipiac University.  

At Quinnipiac she served as the chair of the OT department for over 25
years, the assistant director of the university program for faculty teaching and
learning, and the interim dean of the School of Health Sciences.  Currently, Dr
Hartmann is the the founding director of the Center for Interprofessional
Healthcare Education.

Dr Hartmann's professional community service has included appointed and
elected positions at the American Occupational Therapy Association including
the Board of Directors, as well as serving on the Board of Directors at
Gaylord Healthcare and Best Buddies.  

Dr. Hartmann has received numerous awards from Quinnipiac University
including  the James Marshall Award for Service and the Excellence in
Teaching Award.  In addition, she has received the Connecticut Occupational
Therapy Association award for community service and was elected a Fellow
of the American Occupational Therapy Association for leadership in
education and technology. In 2014, she was recognized for her work in
interprofessional health care practice and was named a fellow of the National
Academy of Practice.  The American Occupational Therapy Association
awarded Dr. Hartmann the Interprofessional Collaboration Award in 2020.  
 Also, in 2020 the interprofessional healthcare education center she
coordinates received the award of merit from The Association of Schools
Advancing Health Professions.  


